COMMON COUNCIL February 24, 2020

The Common Council of the City of Wabash met in the Council
Chambers of the City Hall, Monday, February 24, 2020 in regular
session. The meeting was called to order by Mayor Long who presided,
and the Pledge of Allegiance was given in unison.

Attorney Doug Lehman gave the prayer.
The roll was answered by 7 members.

The minutes of the meeting held January 27, 2020 were approved
as circulated. Council Member Adams made a motion to accept the
minutes. Council Member Figert seconded the motion. On call of the

roll the vote was as follows:

7 Ayes
Motion Carried

NEW BUSINESS:

Mayor Long swore in Probationary Firefighter/EMT Wesley
Herrera.

Compliance with Statement of Benefits (Real Property) - TTG
Equipment. Dave Troxell was present to answer any questions. Council
Member Dillon made a motion to accept Compliance with Statement of
Benefits (Real Property). Council Member Adams seconded the motion.
On call of the roll the vote was as follows:

7 Ayes
Motion Carried

Matt and Neil of Luckett & Farley gave a presentation on GDX
Property.



REPORTS FROM DEPARTMENTS:

Fire Chief Stroup informed council that the Part-time EMT’s
would start Sunday.

ADJOURN:
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned.
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